Hi everyone!

As most of you know Dylan and I have recently started sharing some
exciting news! We are going to become long term missionaries in
Guatemala!!! :) We tried to personally tell as many of you as we

could but decided to send out this e-mail for those we haven't seen
recently. We are including everyone because we want to make sure we
don't miss anybody.

We have posted the story leading up to this decision and what we
envision for this journey on our blog. We'd like to encourage you to
read this story and sign up to follow the updates on our blog. The
link to do this is enclosed below.

If there are any questions you have please feel free to call or e-mail
us as we love to talk with people about this amazing opportunity God
has given us to serve Him.

We hope you all are doing well!

Love,

Missy and Dylan

blog Link: https://gvilleadventure.wordpress.com/
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